
 

 

 

 

 

 

25 March 2022 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Students,  

 

Study Leave & Year 13 last day 

Following the completion of mock exams, feedback given in lessons and the recent subject evening, 
tutors have conducted learning talks with their tutees, to help students prepare for this summer’s 
examinations.  
The Year 13 last day will be Friday 13 May, with study leave starting on 16 May for all students.  
Students are more than welcome to work in school if they would like, and will need to ensure they 
sign in and out at reception. 
 

Student Finance  

For those students planning on starting university this Autumn, student finance is now open; we have 

recommended to students to apply now to ensure the funding is in place before they start.  Students 

do not have to have confirmed their first choice of university to apply.  

To apply - https://www.gov.uk/student-finance 

A number of universities will offer webinars to parents, carers and students regarding student finance   

- Leicester University are offering two sessions to learn more about how Student Finance England 

works, how Tuition Fee and Maintenance loans work and how repayments are made with the 

opportunity to ask your own questions. These are taking place on the dates below and you will need 

to register in advance. 

Monday 25 April 2022 - 5:30pm - 6:30pm 

Monday 16 May 2022 - 5:30pm - 6:30pm 

To register to join please use this link 

HEAT - Parents/Carers Information and Guidance Webinars 

 

Year 13 Prom    

We are close to completing the final arrangements with Woodland Grange for the Year 13 Prom and 

hope to be able to confirm the full details early next week.  We anticipate the cost to be £37 which 

includes venue hire, a formal sit down dinner, DJ & photo booth.  Once the final details have been 

confirmed, we will advise again and payment can then be made via ParentPay to confirm a place.  We 

https://www.gov.uk/student-finance
https://data.heat.ac.uk/event/apply/le/parentscarers-information-and-guidance-webinars?dm_i=I8Y,7SBCQ,7QVQEM,VRBNS,1
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will also set up and send a link to a form to confirm menu choices, any dietary requirements and 

emergency contact details. 

 

Leavers’ Hoodies 

Please see the attached information for students wishing to order leavers’ hoodies. Please complete 

the information on ParentPay. For enquiries please contact jsandhar@northleamington.co.uk  

 

Ukraine   

It was fantastic to see Sixth Form students come together last week to make the Ukrainian flag in their 

support for Ukraine along with a minute silence to pay respects to all of those affected by the conflict. 

Donations totalled £462.75 which has been donated to the DEC (Disasters Emergency Committee - 

Ukraine Humanitarian Appeal). Look out for the picture in the end of term newsletter. 

With a number of charities, companies and individuals offering ongoing support, many of you will 

already be involved in supporting those in need. We are currently doing a whole school appeal for any 

donations which can be taken over, and in addition a neighbour of one of our students will shortly be 

taking in 2 sisters and their 3 young children (a boy aged 9, and girls 6 years & 14 months) from 

Ukraine. We are offering the opportunity if anyone has any items they might wish to donate to help 

these families, these can be brought to the Sixth Form office. 

Thank you for all your support so far. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please email us on sixthform@northleamington.co.uk  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss R Hase 
Assistant Head Teacher - Head of Sixth Form 
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